
TITLE 1 VIRTUAL

PARENT NIGHT
The Faculty and Staff at McCluer North High School invite you to

attend our virtual Title One Parent night on Wednesday, March

30, 2023 at from 5:30pm to 6:00pm.  As a Title I School, we

rely on the partnership between school and home to ensure

student success.  We welcome your active participation at McCluer

North High School.

● Find out what

Title 1 Is

● How is Title 1

utilized at

McCluer

North?

● Review

School Data

● Learn about

ways to be

involved



MCCLUER NORTH HIGH
SCHOOL

705 Waterford Dr,
Florissant MO 63033

314-506-9200
https://www.fergflor.org/

mccluer-north-high
Thursday, September 24,

2020
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